
Hello Phoenix #1 Families!

Please enjoy this giving season with friends and
family!

Just a reminder that students first day back
after the Thanksgiving Recess is

Monday, December 2nd!

Love, The Phoenix #1 
Family Center Staff

Family Fun Night 11/20

Fun Fact! Prensa Arizona Turkey Giveaway
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Hello Families!

Did you know that
Americans will eat

an estimated 50
MILLION

pumpkin pies this
Thanksgiving?

That’s a lot of pie!! 
How many slices of pie will you have?

Phoenix #1 Family Center Hours
Monday-Friday 8:00am-4:30pm

Third Friday of the Month 9am-1pm
Third Saturday of the Month 8am-12pm

Last Wednesday of the Month open until 6pm
for 

Family Fun Night!

Please join us on November 23, 2024 from
9am to 2pm at Barrios Unidos Park for

Prensa Arizona’s 4th Annual Turkey
Giveaway! Barrios Unidos Park is located at

1501 E. Mohave St in Phoenix!
Enjoy food, fun, music, gifts, and so much

more! Fun for the entire family!

11/11 Veteran’s Day - NO SCHOOL

11/18 PCH Car Seat Safety Class
(registration required)

11/25-
11/29

School Recess - NO SCHOOL

*One turkey per family,
 must be 18 years old or over.

 Upcoming events: 
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Boo Bash at The Family Center!Boo Bash at The Family Center!

FamilyCenter@phxschools.org

(602) 523-8837

Please allow 24 hours for a response.

1210 N. 5th Avenue

 Stay in touch :

Face 2 F.A.C.E.

Meet Mrs. Karina Lopez! Mrs. Lopez is the F.A.C.E. at Magnet
Traditional. She moved to Phoenix in 2001 from Bisbee, AZ. She

has committed her career to serving the community through
various nonprofit organizations, focusing on in-home social work.

Over the years, Ms. Karina has built a network of valuable
resources and connected with incredible mentors. As a passionate

family engagement specialist, she provides families with the
support and resources they need to thrive, empowering them to

navigate challenges and build stronger, healthier connections
within their communities

Meet Ms. Dulce Aguilar! Ms. Aguilar is in her second year as the
Family and Community Engagement Specialist at Emerson

Elementary! She has dedicated six years in service to our district.  In
her role, Ms. Dulce is passionate about fostering meaningful

connections between the school, families, and the community.  She
believes in the power of collaboration and is proud to be part of such
a vibrant community. Outside of work, Ms.  Aguilar enjoys spending
quality time with her family and exploring the beautiful landscapes

of Sedona.

Get to know your Family And Community Engagement Team!

Ghouls and goblins visited
The Phoenix #1 Family

Center for The 1st Annual
Halloween Boo Bash on

October 30, 2024!
Families enjoyed delicious treats, played

games, and showed off their dance moves!
Join us on November 20th for

Friendsgiving!


